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Today at lunch in the Learning Commons is the final game of the Hillcrest Student crib 
tournament!. Sara from Mr. Wiskar’s class will be playing against Moe from Mr. Crawford's 
class. Spectators are welcome. The winner of the game will win the tournament! After the 
game we will also be doing the raffle for a prize, from the raffle tickets submitted over the 
tournament. 
 
Do you like art and want to create amazing and beautiful stickers to put on your notebooks, 
phones, and anything else? Then come to Sticker club today at lunch in Mr. Crawford's room. 
 
Attention all badminton players, practice after school today is cancelled. We will see you next 
week on Tuesday!  
 
Hey Hillcrest, time to dust off your bicycles, pump up the tires and find your helmet. As a 
school we are participating in Bike to School week May 30-June 2. There will be daily raffle 
prizes for everyone who participates and a couple of grand prizes at the end of the week. The 
more days you ride, the better your chances. We look forward to seeing you safely on your 
bike. More details to come next week.  
 
Get ready for a hootin' good time tomorrow at the Owl Team Sales day! You can buy amazing 
homemade merchandise and play fun games designed by your peers.  The Owl Team has been 
hard at work, creating a variety of amazing products, from cute and cozy knitted hats to trendy 
t-shirts and accessories. All items will be priced under $10, so you won't have to break the 
bank to show your support! 

Reminder to anyone interested in auditioning for the TALENT SHOW, please sign up and 
prepare for the auditions which start next week. Sign up using the online form or come and 
see Mr. Ross in the DMA room at lunch. Remember, we are looking for all kinds of talents.  You 
can perform solo, or in groups.  We are excited to see what you bring to the auditions!    
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